
  

       
 

 

  
 

          
      

 
  

        
       

      
      

   
  

      
      

  
       

        
     

          
  

       
  

  
         

   
 

       
   

  
  

 
   

    
  

        

  
 
 

From: 
Sent: 15 September 2023 22:48 
To: 
Subject: Questions of clarification on the Pannal and Burn Bridge NDP 
Attachments: Questions of clarification.docx 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Flagged 

Dear , 

I am making good progress with the above examination and have completed my initial assessment although I am yet to 
visit the area which I hope to do in the coming week. 

Some matters have arisen on which I would be grateful for your kind assistance.  Subject to the satisfactory resolution of 
these issues, I do not consider at this stage that a hearing will be needed, but this will depend on the information 
provided.   It is not unusual at all for me to have a few queries or to ask for some further information so I’d like 
to reassure the Parish Council that this is quite ‘normal’ for me and should not be regarded as 'negative' in any way.  In 
the main, the queries relate to the practical application of the policies and pointing me in the direction of information to 
help me better understand the evolution of the policies and their intended outcomes. 

I would be most grateful if both Councils as appropriate would respond to these queries which are detailed in the 
attachment.  I have sent you this in word format so that some of the answers may be easily added in to it if you so wish. 

I would usually suggest a week or so to come back to me with the responses to maintain momentum with the 
examination however I am conscious I am asking for quite a lot of work to be done and I am also away from the office on 
site visits for the best part of the next fortnight or so therefore please may I ask for your response by close of business on 
Thursday 5 October. However, if a little more time is needed please let me know so we can agree a new date. 

It would be very helpful to me if all the answers could be collated together and that just one bundle of responses is sent 
to me by Joe at NYC please. 

This email, the attachment with the questions (and the responses to them) will be a matter of public record and should be 
placed on the appropriate websites. 

With many thanks in anticipation of your kind assistance, and of course please do not hesitate to contact me if anything is 
not clear or if any queries arise. 

Kindest regards Ann 

Ann Skippers PPRTPI 
Director Ann Skippers Planning 
Chartered Town Planners 
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Registered in England and Wales Number: 4752512. 

The information in this email is confidential and may be legally privileged and is intended for the 
stated addressee(s) only. If you are not the intended recipient it may be unlawful for you to read, 
disclose, copy, circulate or in any way use or rely on the information contained in this email. If you 
have received this email in error, please inform us immediately and delete all copies from your 
system. Any opinion or advice to clients contained in this email is to be read subject to the terms of 
our engagement. 

All personal data herein are processed in accordance with UK data protection legislation. Further 
details are available from the Company. 

Please consider whether you need to print out this email. 

2 




